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August 25, 2021 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Dianne Martin, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-104 Northern Utilities, Inc. – Corrected Tariff Page 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On August 2, 2021, Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or the “Company”) submitted its 
filing in support of a request for a rate increase pursuant to N.H. Admin. Rules Puc 1600 
et seq. Included with the filing were clean and redlined versions of Northern’s proposed 
temporary rates tariff page, Northern Utilities, Inc. Supplement No. 1 Original Page 1 
(“Temporary Rates”). The clean and redlined versions submitted on August 2, 2021 
contained an inadvertent clerical error: reference to “Rate Schedules (R-40, R-41, R-42, 
R-50, R-51 and R-52)” should instead be to “Rate Schedules (G-40, G-41, G-42, G-50, 
G-51 and G-52).” Northern now submits corrected clean and redlined versions of 
Northern Utilities, Inc. Supplement No. 1 Original Page 1 to be substituted for the 
incorrect pages in the Company’s initial filing. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly if you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 

 
cc: Donald M. Kreis, Consumer Advocate  
 
 
 


